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United Quilt Guild Minutes –
March 3, 2020 Submitted  by Tina 
Snoke, Secretary 

The meeting was called to order at 
6:35p.m. by Vice President, Mary 
Durkin.   

Linda Peterson was welcomed as a 
visitor. 

Judy Lemmon  made a motion to 
accept the February minutes seconded 
by Barb Fink.  The motion passed. 

Judy Lemmon made a motion  to 
approve the  treasurer's report 
pending audit and was seconded by 
Marcia Stoffer. The motion passed. 

Judy Lemmon made a motion to 
adjourn. 

 

SHOW AND TELL FOLLOWED 

 
Program 

Our program was presented by Dee 
Hart.  Dee brought many of her 
beautiful quilts to show. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

Accuquilt 

The Accuquilt and all the accessories 
are all put away safe and sound at the 
old skating rink in Westville. Kathy 
Brown made a motion to purchase a 
cart for the accuquilter for safer and 
easier movement.  Margie Hoffmaster 
seconded the motion.  The motion 
passed.  The cutter is for all members 
to use. It will be available every other 
Thursday at charity quilts. If that is 
not convenient for you please contact 
Tina Secrest.   

 

NEW BUSINESS  

Spring Tea  

As we all know our annual spring tea 
workshop and luncheon were 
cancelled.  We will try to reschedule 
for a later date.  Glenda Sharp is 
holding any money paid for the 
luncheon.  If you want a refund 
please contact Glenda.  I (Margie 
Hoffmaster) deposited the money 
paid for the workshop lunch.  Please 
let me know if you want a refund and 
I will gladly write a check to you.  
Otherwise, the money will be used 
for the postponed workshop lunch. If 
there is a change of plans all money 
will be refunded. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Quilt challenge   

The challenge has been postponed to 
the July 7 meeting. 

The quilt challenge chairs are Barb 
Fink and Lea White.  The theme will 
be "Welcome to the Jungle".  Your 
quilt must have any animal you want 
and be completed by any construction 
method.  Also, your quilt can be 
quilted by some one else, but please 
acknowledge the quilter. 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

Beginning Balance            $9054.18 
3-3 Dee Hart program          -100.00 
3-13 Dee Hart wksp            - 150.00 
            
3-9  spr tea wksp lunch & 1 new 
member.                                +130.00 
4-9 Salvation Army                -25.00 
         Gerry Altomare 
_____________________________                     
EndingBalance                  $8909.18 
Respectfully                submitted by 
Margie Hoffmaster, Guild Treasurer. 

Audit 

Lois Dunn and Barb Fink audited 
both the guild's and quilt show's 
account.  They are pleased to 
announce there is no  ’hankie pankie’ 
and all accounts are in order. 
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Deb Tucker Workshop 
 
Dee Hart taught a Deb Tucker 
workshop on March 13.  We all had a 
really enjoyable day and produced 
some beautiful potential quilts.  
Thank you Dee.  Maybe we should 
bring them for show and tell at our 
next meeting. 

Dues 

Marcia Stoffer made a motion to 
reduce member dues to $16/ yr.and 
be reviewed after next year's quilt 
show. Pat Williams seconded the 
motion.  The motion passed. 

Membership 

New member: Katie Van Zant.1795 
Chester Ave., Wellsville,  43968 
330-303-8205 email Kvanzant@ 
kent.edu 

April Birthdays 
KathieStrelko 4-5                                
Debbie Blankenship                      4-6                             
Lois Dunn                          4-6 
Kathy Brown                             4-8 
Dee Hart                          4-10 
Heidi Knopp                             4-18 
Rita Kilpatrick                             4-19 
Vera Cain                                     4-27 

May Birthdays 

Pat Patterson                                5-12 
Tina Secrest                                 5-23 
Ilona Mihai                                  5-15 
Martha Drabiski                           5-2 

June Birthdays 

Debbie Dunlevy                           6-19 
Debbie Mangas                            6-20 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

A new copy of the by laws has been 
posted to the website. 

Amy Baughman Sewing Center is 
moving to Zelionople. 

 

UFO & Bucket List 

Your  UFO must have been started 
before August 2019 and finished by 
August 2020. Mary also explained 
the  Bucket List. There are 50 items 
on the list.  Let's  see who can do the 
most before August 2020. 

 

PUBLICATIONS AND 
INFO 

Margie Hoffmaster needs info for the 
Newsletter emailed to her ASAP 
margiehoff@yahoo.com 

Margie Hoffmaster is our Information 
Officer and will forward your written 
e-mail messages to members.   
margiehoff@yahoo.com 

Barb Fink is in charge of Publications 
in the Salem News. 

Dee Hart is the Administrator for our 
guild Website.  Dee said there will be 
new pics on the website. 

 Ian Kilpatrick is our Webmaster. 

A Private "For Members Only" 
Facebook page has been set up. If 
you have not joined or are having 
trouble talk to Margie Hoffmaster.  

Please remember to bring your gift 
for secret sister to each meeting.. 

Please remember to wear your name 
tag at each meeting.We have several 
new members and we all need to get 
to know each other.  

Lois Dunn needs advanced notice to 
reserve the Presbyterian Church for 
any event. Remember: The Church 
requires that we keep the entry door 
locked at all times and only use the 
wedge for a moment when you bring 
things in from your car.  

EVENTS CALENDAR       

Day Group 

The Day Group will meet at the   
Salem Presbyterian Church every 
other Friday 10am - 3pm.  
All members are welcome.  
Bring a project to work on or just 
come to chat. Please contact Lois 
Dunn if there is a scheduling conflict. 

Charity Quilts 

Charity Quilts will meet every other 
Thursday at the West Branch bingo 
hall. 26701 St. Rt. 62, Beloit. 10am-
3pm. You can come and go at your 
convenience.  

 

Meetings all tentative 

June 2- Program TBA            6:30 pm                 
Day Group                                   TBA                       
Charity Quilts                              TBA 
July 7- Challenge                   6:30pm 


